
15 September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

AUTHOR VISIT WEDNESDAY 1 OCTOBER - TIA FISHER 

 

 

We are delighted to have been given the opportunity for Year 10 students to hear a talk from 

the prize-winning author Tia Fisher on Wednesday 1 October.  

 

The talk will take place during the school day from 10.10 AM to 11.10 AM and is free of 

charge. Students will have the opportunity to purchase books online beforehand at a 

discounted rate via Our Bookshop, and any books purchased using this link will be delivered to 

the school on the day. There will also be a book signing at the end of the event. 

  

 

To take advantage of the special offer available for this event, please order any books via the 

link above before Monday 29 September. Purchased copies will be delivered to the school on 

the day for students to collect. There will also be an option to buy books on the day of the 

visit, with card payments preferred. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for students to hear from a celebrated author about her 

research and writing process and we are pleased that we are able to offer this to Year 10 

students. 

Kind regards 

Harriet Queralt 

Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.tiafisher.com/
https://www.ourbookshoptring.co.uk/product/not-going-to-plan-a-powerful-verse-novel-from-a-yoto-carnegie-shadowers-choice-winner/

